Hi,

We are extremely concerned that there is a chance that our house may be knocked down due
to the potential of a road being built on the old trans pennine trail. We have received
numerous letters, emails etc. stating that there is a chance of a road being built but it has not
really been clear if or when this may happen.

My wife and | moved to South Warrington from London- years ago and the reason
we did this was because of how nice a part of the town it is, especially around our area and
we love our walks down the Trans pennine trail.

We have a daughter and wanted to stay in this
house for- growing up but are extremely concerned that we will not be able to do this and
have to move to another area outside of Warrington.

| was wondering if you could put my mind at ease or give me a little more information around
any plans around this? We tried to attend a consultation event at the Park Royal Hotel and
queued for a long time but couldn’t get in and had to leave due to child care.

Any information would be much appreciated.

Thanks





